
Drug Price Transparency Program updates
HB 2044



Drug Price Transparency - Program overview
The program is directed by statute to receive:

New drug reports for high cost drugs
Annual price increase reports
60-day advance notice of a price increase

Insurers reports on top 25 lists

Consumers reports on price increases



HB 2044 – Technical fixes for the Drug Price Transparency 
Program

The bill provides changes to improve the implementation of 
the program through:
• Enabling efficient access to the All Payer, All Claims 

database 
• Protecting sensitive and personally identifiable consumer 

information reported to the program



HB 2044 – Technical fixes for the Drug Price Transparency 
Program

The bill provides changes to improve the implementation of 
the program through:
• Requiring new drug reports to include information on 

patient assistance programs
• Expanding health insurer reporting by requiring reports 

from other insurance markets



Oregon Prescription Drug Price Transparency Program: 
• Visit https://dfr.oregon.gov/drugtransparency/
• Email rx.prices@oregon.gov
• Call 503-947-7200

Program contacts and resources

Questions?
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